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(Various Roads, Crosshill) 

(20mph & 30mph Speed Limit) 

(Amendments & Revocations) Order 202* 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSALS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Council proposes to make the above Speed Limit Order that 

would introduce 20mph and 30mph speed limits on the following lengths of road:- 

 

20mph Speed Limit 

 

Bruce Square: For its entire length of 274 metres or thereby. 

 

Carrick Drive: For its entire length of 313 metres or thereby. 

 

Dalhowan Street: From King Street southwards for 604 metres or thereby. 

 

King Street: From Dailly Road northwards for 357 metres or thereby. 

 

Kirkbride Crescent: For its entire length of 150 metres or thereby. 

 

Kirkmichael Road: For its entire length of 472 metres or thereby. 

 

Milton Street: For its entire length of 147 metres or thereby. 

 

Newton Street: For its entire length of 126 metres or thereby. 

 

30mph Speed Limit 

 

B7023 Dailly Road: From King Street westwards for 106 metres or thereby. 

 

B7023 Maybole Road: From 8 metres north of north side of Crosshill bridge deck, northwards 

for 53 metres or thereby. 

 

C31 Kirkmichael Road: From 47 metres west of the east gable end of Glenmore, 61 

Kirkmichael Road, eastwards for 68 metres. 

 

C88 Dalhowan Street: From 40 metres south of the south gable end of 93 Dalhowan Street, 

southwards for 60 metres or thereby 
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Full details of these proposals, plans, a statement of reasons for proposing to make the Order with copies 
of those parts of Orders being amended or revoked can be viewed online at the 
AyrshireRoadsAlliance.org website, or emailed to interested parties using the email address below.  
 
Anyone wishing to object to these proposals, must do so in writing stating the grounds on which the 
objection is made to: Interim Head of Roads - Ayrshire Roads Alliance at the above address or email 
ARA.Traffic@ayrshireroadsalliance.org by Wednesday 16th December 2020. Support for the 
proposals can also be submitted using the above contact details. 

 

25th November 2020 
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